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Statement by the International Co-Investigating Judge 

 
It is with considerable regret that I have tendered my resignation, for strictly personal reasons, with 
effect as of the date upon which my successor has been sworn into office. It was an honor to have 
been selected to serve as the International Co-Investigating Judge in the Extraordinary Chambers in 
the Courts of Cambodia and to have had the privilege, along with my international and Cambodian 
colleagues, to pursue justice on behalf of the many victims who suffered at the hands of the Khmer 
Rouge. 
 
  

 

 

For further information, please contact: 
Mr. Lars Olsen 
Legal Officer 
Mobile: +855 (0)12 488 023 
Land line: +855 (0)23 861 669 
Email: olsenl@un.org 

Mr. Neth Pheaktra 
Press Officer 
Mobile phone: +855 (0)12 488 156 
Landline: +855 (0)23 861 564 
Email: neth.pheaktra@eccc.gov.kh 
 

 

 


